
The existing rules in the Lobbyists’ Code of Conduct seem to me to allow far 
too much in the way of federal, governmental manipulation. I support the 
revisions to the Lobbyists’ Code of Conduct proposed by Karen E. Shepherd.  
 
It is my opinion that; the House of Commons Standing Committee on Access 
to Information, Privacy and Ethics is well suited and mandated by the 
Charter of Rights and Freedoms to do all in their power to expedite and 
facilitate the enactment of these revisions, these revisions are required for 
the Lobbyists’ Code of Conduct to meet the standards set out in the Charter 
of Rights and Freedoms.  
 
To the extent that I understand these revisions and the Lobbyists’ Code of 
Conduct, I believe these revisions are as well timed as plausible and must be 
equally supported by all parties. 
 
Thank you very much for your' time,  
 
Kyle Billing  


